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WITHDRAWAL OF THE STAFF REGULATIONS WORKING GROUP 

FINAL REPORT 
 

 
Reference: CL 43/2010 dated 26 July 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
1 The Chair of the Staff Regulations Working Group (SRWG) has informed the Directing 
Committee that the SRWG  has withdrawn its Final Report circulated in the above reference and 
reopened its discussions. Member States will be informed as soon as possible about the final 
conclusions of the SRWG included in the Final Report. 
 
2 Member States are asked not to consider the content and the voting procedure covered 
by the reference, as a new Circular Letter will be circulated to Member States after a further  
Report of the SRWG has been received at the Bureau.  
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 

President 

 
 


